
1

Cazier, Tim

From: Andre Laroche [Andre_Laroche@transitmix.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 07, 2012 11:54 AM
To: Cazier, Tim
Cc: 'Gary Tuttle'; John Crowley; Jerald Schnabel
Subject: RE: Pueblo East Pit Surety Reduction Comments & Request for As-Builts
Attachments: TMixPuebloEastPitPhase2_SlurryWallAsConstructedPlans.pdf

Tim: 
  

Attached please find as-built plans for the Pueblo East Pit Phase II slurry wall I obtained from Hall 
Irwin on Thursday. 
 
Regards, 
  

Andre Laroche 

Transit Mix Concrete Co. 
719-491-0288 cell 
  

From: Cazier, Tim [mailto:Tim.Cazier@state.co.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 3:51 PM 

To: Andre Laroche 

Cc: Gary Tuttle 
Subject: Pueblo East Pit Surety Reduction Comments & Request for As-Builts 

  

Andre, 

  

I talked with Gary this afternoon and let him know the Division will approve the requested surety reduction.  A letter to 

that effect is going out in today’s mail. 

  

The only comments the Division received were from the Office of State Engineer.  I have attached OSE’s comments to 

this letter for your information. 

  

Finally, the Division is requesting a map/plan view showing the location of the constructed slurry wall for reference. 

 Should future mine activities and/or revisions have the potential to impact the slurry wall or post-mine land use, the 

Division will need to be able to locate the slurry wall.  An as-built plan view depicting horizontal control points/wall 

corners and/or survey points should suffice. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 
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